
 

Affordable Uniform Pledge 

The Four Commitments 

 

1. We will carry out a review of the cost of our school uniform, and 

publish the outcome on our school website. 

 

 

2. We will make sure non-branded generic clothing accounts for at least 

three quarters of all the uniform items a child needs. 

 

 

3. Where branding is important, we will prescribe iron or sew on badges 

and logos for at least three quarters of all the items, allowing parents 

to purchase generic clothing. 

 

 

4. The total cost of all the required branded clothing for any child will 

not exceed £40. 

 

We at The Avenue support the Council’s drive to make Middlesbrough a 

town where every school has an affordable uniform, and no family will face 

financial hardship through purchasing the correct uniform. We are pleased 

to sign the pledge and will honour the four commitments. 

Signed  Emma Watson – Executive Head Teacher 

  Jayne Booth – Head of School     

Signed  Andrew Tickle - LGB Chair  

 


